
Temporary Hillsdale Station Closure 
Starts May 16, 2020 

 
 

 

Dear Caltrain Neighbor,  

The Caltrain Hillsdale Station will temporarily close starting May 16, 2020, for up to six months as part of 
the San Mateo 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project, a safety improvement project. When the closure 
is complete, Hillsdale will have a new station with updated amenities, such as additional shelters, new 
landscaping, and a center-boarding platform for riders to easily access both north and southbound 
trains. In addition, a new east-west connection at 28th Avenue in San Mateo will be built.  
 
During the temporary station closure, Caltrain will continue overall passenger service. Trains that 
currently serve Hillsdale Station will be reallocated to Belmont Station. Please note information is 
subject to change based on COVID-19 service changes and funding.  
 
Construction Information 
Construction times are typically 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. with some nights and weekend work. This 
necessary stage of the project will involve transitioning the tracks from ground-level to elevated; 
creating an east-west connection for pedestrians, cyclists, and vehicles at 28th Avenue; and building 
the new Hillsdale Station which will be located between 28th and 31st Avenues. Please note that the 
construction schedule is subject to change based on COVID-19. Thank you for your patience during 
construction, as the City and Caltrain work on this vital safety improvement project that will provide 
lasting, long-term benefits for generations to come. 
 
For More Station Closure Information 
Visit www.caltrain.com/HillsdaleTempClosure to learn more, such as transit options for Hillsdale Station 
customers; view resources; and sign up for closure updates. For questions call 1.800.660.4287 or email 
construction@caltrain.com. 
 
For Trip Planning or Schedule Information    
Customer Service 1.800.660.4287  
Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
Weekends & Holidays 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m 
 

About the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project 

Caltrain, in cooperation with the City of San Mateo, is improving safety, traffic flow, and reducing train 
horn noise in the City. The project will separate the railroad tracks from the road at E. 25th Avenue, 
create two new east-west connections at 28th and 31st Avenues, and build a new Hillsdale Station to 
better serve the community. For more project information visit www.caltrain.com/25thGS.  
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Caltrain Hillsdale Station Temporary Closure  - Begins May 16, 2020 

(more information inside) 
 

 
Artist rendering of the new Hillsdale Station   

 


